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Raider Community,


Please read below for important updates and reminders for events coming up in the next month. It's
hard to believe we are already more than half way through October. As the weather changes and fall
sports are getting to the end of their seasons and beginning the IHSA state tournaments, we want to
keep students coming and engaged with school and making the most out of every day! Please keep
encouraging your students to stay focused with their learning and to continue to advocate for
themselves by asking questions, participating and helping one another.


We are looking forward to Parent-Teacher Conferences on October 26 and 27th. See below for more
information from Mr. Byrne. I have also linked the information on how to nominate deserving alumni
for the Distinguished Alumni Award as well as a flyer for our first Booster Restaurant night of the year.
Be sure to stop by "Nothing Bundt Cakes" next week and mention Glenbard South.


As always, please reach out if you have any questions or concerns.


Thank you,
Principal Santee

Announcing the 1st Annual Distinguished Alumni Award
It is time to honor the accomplishments of our remarkable alumni with our first Distinguished Alumni
Hall of Fame. See below to nominate a Glenbard South Alumni to our most prestigious award, the
Distinguished Alumni Award.



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe1wfij3tpxM-pXXxS9E93hO1_yUpy-uhImdLovBeCk6ecrgg/viewform?usp=sf_link


FROM THE OFFICE OF:
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL OF STUDENT SERVICES
Ms. Marina Kosak

We had a fabulous time celebrating Glenbard South’s 50th anniversary during our recent Homecoming
week. While we have thanked all of the staff that helped out I would like to also say thank you to our
students and families for making it a real success. We had great attendance throughout the whole
week culminating in our Homecoming dance on Saturday night The students were always so

https://s.smore.com/u/3ce6/49edff8fc81263b1d82efb8181eb24cc.png


FROM THE OFFICE OF:
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL OF OPERATION
Mr. Taff Nielsen

energetic and appreciative of everything, even at 6:00 am on Friday morning when it was still dark out
and we were waiting for the CBS 2 helicopter to fly over. We owe a lot to our students for helping to
make it not only a successful week but a fun one as well.




Gratitude Day:
On November 16th after school we will celebrate our annual “Gratitude Day”. This is always a fun
event where students come together and make special cards to those staff members who have made
a difference. We encourage all students to attend. We will have more information as we get closer to
that date.



FROM THE OFFICE OF:
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL OF INSTRUCTION
Mr. Sean Byrne

Parent Teacher Conferences




Parent-teacher conferences will be held on October 26 and 27. Both school days will be early release
days for students (1:10 dismissal). On Wednesday, October 26, conferences will be virtual (on Zoom)
from 4-8pm. On Thursday, October 27, conferences will be in person, in classrooms, from 2-6pm.
Friday, October 28 is a non-attendance day for all students.



Registration for Parent-teacher conferences will be done in Power PTC, which is accessed through
PowerSchool. Families can schedule conferences now through Monday, October 17 at 9pm.










Please contact Mr Byrne with any questions.

https://s.smore.com/u/cdc0/fb6744364e9fd37429d28235e08f4e1d.png


SCHOOL COUNSELING

Additional Senior Picture Dates
Seniors have a few more dates available to take Senior Photos. Please call Prestige Photography for
an appointment at (800)736-4753. Photos will be by appointment only in the Champion Hallway from
3pm-9pm .
Available Dates:

Thursday - Oct. 20
Friday - Oct. 21
Monday - Oct. 24
Tuesday - Oct. 25
Wednesday - Oct. 26

Picture Retakes for Freshmen, Sophomores and Juniors-
Tuesday, October 25
Students have one last option to retake school photos. Photos will be taken in the Champion Hallway
during lunch periods or after school until 3:00pm. Students who would like to retake their photo must
bring their original portrait packet with them and return it to the photographer.



Senior Success
Following a week of activities focused on post secondary plans, seniors have been meeting individually
with counselors to address any remaining questions about college applications or other post
secondary plan.


School counselors continue to host the Senior Success Monday Series this semester. There are still
plenty of important topics left! Please encourage your seniors to attend.



https://s.smore.com/u/b677/d5409d8db7d08149d2ef4e4fcfc773dd.jpeg


FAFSA required for all seniors!
A non-academic graduation requirement that seniors need to fulfill is to file the Free Application for
Federal Student Aid (FAFSA), or the Alternate Application for Illinois Financial Aid, or to submit a
FAFSA Opt-Out Form to your counselor.


FAFSA opened up on October 1st! Our ISAC representative, Avalon Bruno, can help you file your
FAFSA, and has virtual office hours available for our families. Please contact Mrs. Duffy at 630-942-
6648 or michelle_duffy@glenbard.org to schedule a Google Meet appointment with our ISAC rep.


Upcoming FAFSA Workshops

Monday, October 17th from 2pm-4pm in person in the LRC
Tuesday, October 25th from 6-8pm

Virtual Workshop via Zoom. Links will be shared via Schoology and student email.

Junior Journey

mailto:michelle_duffy@glenbard.org


VIRTUAL COLLEGE NIGHT
Glenbard South School Counselors are partnering with the Glenbard West School Counseling
department to host a virtual College Night for students and families on Tuesday, November 15 from
5:30-7:45 p.m. Current juniors are encouraged to attend with their parents/guardians via ZOOM.


Counselors will provide an overview of how to begin the college selection process and host various
college/career pathway breakout sessions. These topics include: Business, STEM, Liberal Arts &
Humanities, Visual & Performing Arts, Nursing/Healthcare Careers, Computer Science, Undecided
Major, Schoolinks Tutorial, Financial Aid and Highly Selective College Admissions.


Please register in advance here: Glenbard Virtual College Night Registration (link).
Field trip opportunity to Technology Center of DuPage (TCD)


Attention all Sophomores and Juniors, come on out to Explore Day on November 3rd. Spend half a day
at Technology Center of DuPage (TCD) and discover your passion in Career and Technical Trades.
Experience the benefits of a career in Auto Technology, Construction, Cosmetology, Nursing or 14
other programs to choose from. Forms available in the School Counseling office today!


For program descriptions and virtual tours, go to www.tcdupage.org/programs


Some short videos for parent and student viewing:


This Is TCD: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Q42pIBQ_CUI


Explore Day: https://youtu.be/PfzQSyUFO2k

Parent Meetings with Juniors and Counselors

https://glenbard.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ur9Q7VyRRjy3_fcje5wcTA
http://www.tcdupage.org/programs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Q42pIBQ_CUI
https://youtu.be/PfzQSyUFO2k


College Board National Recognition Recipients

Parents of juniors will receive a letter inviting them to meet with their student’s school counselor. These
optional meetings will focus on reviewing transcripts, checking credits and graduation requirements,
discussing SAT testing, and post-secondary plans for your junior. If you would like to schedule a
meeting with your student’s school counselor, please email Mrs. Duffy at
michelle_duffy@glenbard.org for an appointment; please include your availability during the
school day in your email. She will be scheduling 30 minute appointments late October through
November during regular school hours. These meetings will be conducted via Zoom or Google meets
with the student in our office.



Congratulations to our Glenbard South Students:

National Merit Semi Finalists



Jack Bair
Griffin Burke
Henry Lazzaro

National Merit Commended Students



Samantha Lullo
Sean Miller
Reganne Nash
Andrew Park
David Savenok
Zainab Talha
Benjamin Vogt

National Hispanic Recognition Award



Hans Herrera
Sebastian Izaguirre
Lucia Labarre
Antonio Alexander Serrano
Antonio Tapia

National African American Recognition Award
Ch i i C
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FROM THE OFFICE OF:

Assistant Principal of Athletics

Winter Sports Start Dates
Winter sports season is just around the corner. The graphic below will provide you with the start dates
for each sport. Students must be registered in PowerSchool and have a current physical in order to
begin on the first day. Please check in with the athletic office if you are unsure about either your
physical or registration status.
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College Athlete Information Night
Be sure to join us on Thursday, November 10th for our College Athlete Information Night. We will meet
at 7PM in the LRC. Information will be shared on the NCAA/NAIA Eligibility requirements, navigating
the recruitment process, and other recent changes in the college athletics landscape. Our presenters
will be Glenbard South School Counselor Ashley Douglas and Kim Schuette, former college softball
coach and founder of Your29, an organization that helps students find their path to success beyond
high school. This is sure to be an informative event and will provide insight to those students and
families who are interested in pursuing athletics at the collegiate level.



Glenbard Parent Series

Click here for the GPS WebsiteClick here for the GPS Website

http://www.glenbardgps.org/


@GBSraiders

Glenbard South High School

23W200 Butterfield Rd, Glen Ell… 630-469-6500

glenbardsouthhs.org

https://www.gsboosters.org/
http://www.twitter.com/@GBSraiders
https://s.smore.com/u/c52b/f9a9e2f7cde9d8064a49ca32465a2f93.jpeg
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=23W200%20Butterfield%20Rd%2C%20Glen%20Ellyn%2C%20IL%2C%20USA&hl=en
tel:630-469-6500
http://www.glenbardsouthhs.org/



